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McAllen Reschedules 4th of July Firework Show 
 
 
In an abundance of caution and to avoid any community spread of COVID-19, the City of 
McAllen has decided to postpone its live fireworks presentation for the 4th of July.  The 
firework display will be rescheduled to a later date.  
 
We do encourage all our residents to continue to celebrate their liberty and freedoms, but 
to do so safely for their protection, as well as the protection of every resident in McAllen. 
 
Join us in celebrating our Independence Day  with our patriotic programming on McAllen 
Parks social media and MCN 1300 on Spectrum cable or via live stream at 
www.mcallen.net.   
 
“God bless our great city of McAllen, our great state of Texas and the greatest country on 
earth, our United States of America,” Mayor Jim Darling. 
 
Stay safe and stay healthy. 
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